
 

 

MINUTES 
Departmental Meeting 

Monday, January 9, 2012, 2:00 p.m. 
129 AGLS 

 

 
1. 2:00 – 2:10 Welcome/Announcements/Bus Recognition Elliot 
 Dr. Elliot was out due to an eye procedure.  Drs. Murphy 

and Rutherford were in charge of the meeting. 
 
 No busses were available for presentation.  We will catch 

up at the February meeting. 
 
2. 2:10 – 2:15 Travel Receipts Aguilar 

Elke was at a workshop and unavailable.  A handout she 
had left was distributed.  (SEE ATTACHMENT A).  Dr. 
Murphy said that if there were questions to please contact 
Elke. 
 

3. 2:15 – 2:20 AGSS Leggette/Andrews 
Holli reported that the Angel Tree was a huge success.  She thanked everyone for 
all the contributions. 
 
Dr. Murphy reported that multiple graduate assistants assisted with the recent 
NCAC-24 meeting.  He thanked them from the Department and Department Head. 
 
Holli said that AGSS is working on a list of activities for the semester. 
 

4. 2:20 – 2:30 Strengths Odom/Norgaard 
Strengths activity was postponed to the February meeting. 
 

5. 2:30 – 2:35 AGCJ Position Update Rutherford 
Dr. Rutherford gave an update on the AGCJ search.  At this time 4 applications 

have been received.  Dr. Gary Wingenbach is the search chair.  He hopes to have 

the first committee meeting in early February.  The position is still open to take 

applications.  Dr. Rutherford said she had heard from several people that they 

intended to apply.   

 

Other Dr. Boyd reported that the faculty would be receiving a Faculty Curriculum Survey 

in their mailboxes on Tuesday. The survey will help determine in which courses 

students acquire the core competencies for their major.  There will be room for 

five courses to be listed.  He expects to receive multiple responses for some 

courses that are taught by multiple faculty.  There will be a series of meetings held 

at IMS this semester to discuss the findings.  He asked that the survey be 

completed by January 20.  

Dr. Murphy reminded faculty that the AIMS system is open.  Data has been input 

by Clarice, Elke and Tanya.  Review your data, input/correct entries before 



 

 

February 24th.  The review cycle is calendar year 2011.  You should schedule your 

meeting with Dr. Elliot with Debbie as soon as possible. 
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